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August 3, 2023

Greetings!
It is my pleasure to welcome you to the 2023 Indie Book Fair in Orange County!

Each year, the Indie Book Fair serves as a platform for independent authors, small presses,
and literary enthusiasts to interact with readers in the community. I applaud the Indie Book
Fair’s commitment and support to independent authors and publishers. Independent
authors offer distinct viewpoints and diverse voices not typically found in the mainstream.
Books allow readers of all ages to expand their knowledge, develop themselves, build
relationships, and visualize a brighter future.

On behalf of the more than 1.5 million residents who call Orange County home, thank you
for hosting this year’s Indie Book Fair in our community. I wish you all the best for a
successful event!

Sincerely,

Jerry L. Demings
Orange County Mayor



